
 

 

 

 

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2024-25/199     Date: 24.11.2024 

From Principal’s desk…. 

 

Middle & Secondary School Annual Production Early Dispersal (Grade 5-12) 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

Greetings of the Day! 

We are thrilled to announce that the Middle & Secondary School Annual Production will be 

held on Tuesday, 26th November 2024. To ensure the success of this special event, please 

note the following updates regarding preparations, holidays, and rehearsals: 
  

Schedule Details: 

 

1. Monday, 25th November 2024- 

Early Dispersal for Grades 5 to 12:Students will be dispersed at 11:00 AM. 

Parents of students using private transport are kindly requested to arrange for their pickup by 

11:10 AM. 

Stay-back for Annual Day Participants: 

Participants will stay back for a technical rehearsal until 4:30 PM. They will be accompanied 

by teacher in-charges to the DPS Modern Indian School auditorium for practice and will return 

to the DPS Monarch campus after the rehearsal. 

Dispersal for participants will take place from the DPS Monarch campus at 4:30 PM. 

 

 2. Tuesday, 26th November 2024 

Holiday for Non-Participants (Grades 5 to 12): 

Students who are not participating in the Annual Day event will have a holiday. 

Regular School for KG to Grade 4: 

Classes will continue as per the usual schedule for KG to Grade 4. 

 

3. Wednesday, 27th November 2024*  

Holiday for Grades 5 to 12:There will be no school for students in Grades 5 to 12. 

 

 

 



 

Important Notes for Participants: 

Further instructions for Annual Day participants, including the dispersal plan for event day, will 

be shared separately. 

We appreciate your cooperation and support in making this event a memorable experience for 

our students. 

Warm regards, 

Thank you for your cooperation & support! 

 
Warm regards, 

 
 
___________________ 
Meenal Bakshi  
Principal  
 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
  
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-
driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and  make the world a 
better place to live. 


